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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer- Superintendent, A.Winters -Principal 

From: Nick Ketterling -Activity Director  

CC:  

Date: February 2015 

Re: Board Report 

 We are sitting at the halfway point of the boy’s basketball season. Both of our 7
th
 and 8

th
 grade 

teams are doing very well and representing Homedale and HMS proudly. As we wind down to the 
conference championship at the end of this month we will be gearing up to start track season in March 
and look forward to another great sport season for our student athletes.  

 

  

 


